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Greetings!  

1. Congratulations!  Scott Thulborn has added to his achievements with the People’s 
Choice Award! 

2. Heat Policy. The 36C worked well in the conditions we experienced on Wed.    
M&P Chairman Jeff Allen is sending two memos re heat policy and roll-up. 

3. Three Year Plan. A reminder that clubs are asked to submit ideas for the future of 
bowls in the metro area before Dec 22nd to allow us to process the information 
over the Xmas break. Please send by email if possible. 

4. MBA Meeting Marion B.C. 
           Sun 21st Jan 10 am to 2pm approx.  Lunch provided.  
We envisage this as a very important meeting for clubs to discuss the agenda for 
the next three years. If you cannot arrange for someone to attend, please let Ron 
Mulliner know for catering purposes. It would be great to see all clubs 
represented! We have not achieved 100% attendance in any meeting. 
Further information will be sent to clubs after 8th Jan. 

5. Sponsors. We hope to have our new sponsors present on 21st Jan.  
6. Match & Programme. We have added Chris Yeardley to the committee to assist 

with the technology of the draws. Henk Smelter will be a technology advisor to the 
committee. 

7. Website. Steve Franks maintains our media and website. All our policies, forms and 
information can be found there. 

8. Prestige Medley. Wish to thank our Prestige Managers for volunteering. 
North Margaret Clarke Trevor Horne 
South Di Green, Peter Walter 
East    Lesley Slattery, Ron Mulliner 
West  Anne Phillips, Kelvin Waters 
 
Xmas Greetings to you and your volunteers! 

Enjoy your bowls!  
     Ron Mitchell 
     President. 


